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Seismic Checklist Update

Alan Nelson just called and stated that based on this morning's telcom, they plan to do the 

following: 

[The recommendations referred to below are those provided in a December 3, 1999 letter to NEI 

and other stakeholders] 

- Incorporate Recommendations I and 2 into the checklist 
- Provide additional discussion on recommendations 3, 4, and 5 
- Provide additional justifications on why EPRI data should be used 
- Focus on the high seismic concerns for CEUS sited BWRs (excluding shoreham and yankee 

rowe which are no longer an issue) Only 3? per Alan Nelson's estimation 
- Will bring some BWR expertise into the discussion 

Alan Nelson said that the industry is reluctant to identify outlier plants by name. He also said that 

it may not be possible to get some represenative BWRs to perform a fragility assessment because 
of costs approaching $100 K.  

Alan said that they do not need to have any additional calls at this time. They plan to have their 
input to us by December 13th.  

Let me know if you need any clarification or followup.  

Diane or Goutam - please circulate this e-mail to anyone else who you thinks would be interested 
in this information. --- Bill

John Hannon, Michael Masnik, Richard Dudley, St...
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